The big ban law firm
Box no: 9078789,
Dallas TX, 7566 JUNE 26 20XX
CLAIM N0 56765456
OUR CLIENT MARK DEAN
RE: INSURANCE CLAIM
I am writing this demand letter on behalf of my client John following insurance claims of his truck that crashed in Illinois on December 23, 20XX. Enclosed are the photos of the truck, the Illinois crash report, summary of medical expenses and wage loss verification form, and tax returns.
Therefore, since you had not responded to the previous demand latter, I am making the final request that you send a certified copy of insured policy limits within two weeks so that we can mitigate this issue. Failure to that will attract legal action.
Kindly review the provided materials. If you have any questions, you can call our office (312-757-4276)
Yours
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lewis Greg
Attorney
